
1

From: cityclerk
Subject: City of PG Zoning Bylaw No 7850, 2007, Amendment Bylaw No 9268, 2021 and Liquor 

Licence Application No LL100178

From: Jillian <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2022 9:18 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Everitt, Frank 
<Frank.Everitt@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor McConnachie, Terri <Terri.McConnachie@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor 
Sampson, Kyle <Kyle.Sampson@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Skakun, Brian <Brian.Skakun@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor 
Scott, Susan <Susan.Scott@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Ramsay, Cori <Cori.Ramsay@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor 
Krause, Murry <Murry.Krause@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Frizzell, Garth <Garth.Frizzell@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: City of PG Zoning Bylaw No 7850, 2007, Amendment Bylaw No 9268, 2021 and Liquor Licence Application No 
LL100178 

Monday, April 4th, 2022 

Good evening, 
As a long-time resident of the Millar Addition, I ask Mayor and Council to please stop the rezoning of the 
property at 1933 Queensway Street. As you all probably know, the Millar Addition and surrounding area is a 
family based neighbourhood that has been dealing with some very big challenges recently. The rise in home 
invasions, assaults, fires and drug use has been climbing steadily.  
Do the applicants understand the vulnerabilities of this location? Do they even have a proper business plan in 
place to manage crime issues? 
Research demonstrates a direct association between availability of alcohol and  
resulting harm: the greater the ease of access to alcohol, the more alcohol people  
consume and the greater the increase in associated problems.  
Currently, Millar Addition neighbours are working together on taking back our streets and creating a safe, 
enjoyable space for all. 
Please stand up for the health and success of our neighbourhood and do not kick us while we're down.  

The proposed location on Queensway for a new liquor store is the wrong location at the wrong time. 

Thank you, 

Jillian Uloth 
1468 Fir Street 
Prince George, BC 
V2L 1K6 


